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SENT ELECTRONICALLY 

RE: Review of Options – South Niagara Aquifer 
  
Regional Council, at its meeting of February 25, 2021, approved the following 
recommendation of its Planning & Economic Development Committee: 

That Report PDS 9-2021, dated February 17, 2021, respecting Review of Options 
- South Niagara Aquifer, BE RECEIVED and BE CIRCULATED to the City of Port 
Colborne, Town of Fort Erie, City of Welland, Township of Wainfleet, Niagara 
Peninsula Conservation Authority (NPCA), and the Niagara Peninsula Source 
Protection Committee. 

Regional Council also approved the following motion related to this matter: 

That staff BE FURTHER DIRECTED to state within the new Regional Official Plan 
that groundwater across the Region is an important resource to all Niagara 
residents and specifically a source of potable drinking water to many rural 
residents.  

 
A copy of Report PDS 9-2021 is enclosed for your information. 

Yours truly, 

 
Ann-Marie Norio 

Regional Clerk 
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